
li|7 Caledonia St.
Pacific Grove, Ca. 9395>0

8 August 1976

Ms. Laura Gilpin
309 Camino de Monte Sol
Santa Pe, N.M. 87^01

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

I am a former Santa Pe newspaperman and now I am preparing 

a few publications dealing with American Indian history.

For a forthcoming two-volume anthology of Indian/white 

relations as seen through Indian eyes, I have been searching 

for the proper photo to begin the first book, and your 

photo of Acoma on page 113 of The Pueblos-g- A Camera Chronicle 

nicely fits my need. Can I purchase an 8 x 10 print glossy 

of this photo.

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely yours,

Peter Nabokov

Research Associate: Museum of American Indian
Heye Foundation


